' New Business: Turf Tec no longer services sprinkler systems however, they recommended Buffalo
Works. The Board approved Buffalo Works quote to open/close and service the sprinkler system at the
pool area.

Mark Stonish (snowplow contractor) will be asked if he wants to get his own asphalt contractor for
winter damage caused when plowing.

Tabled Old Business: Increasing the board to 5-7 members and amend the verbiage to the fence
section; replace the front entrance sign- quotes have been received and this topic will continue to be
discussed in the spring and Autumn Paving is contracted to seal Cumberland roadway and driveways
and stipe the guest parking areas on Cumberland.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:39 PM.

Next Meeting- There will not be a March board meeting due to board members schedule conflicts.



